

September 1, 1978

John Dipietro 656 Washington Avenue Fortland, Maine 04103

Dear Mr. Dipintro Re: 656 Washington wenne, Portland, Maine HCF-E. Decring

The Housing Inspections Divisior of the Department of Neighborhood Conservation has recently completed an exterior inspection of your property in conjunction with the above referred program.

Congratulations are extended to you for the General condition of your property which was found to meet the standards established by the City's Housing Code.

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your property at I neighborhood.

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you.

Sincerely yours, Joseph E. Gray, Jr., Director Ne ghborhood Conservation

Lyle A. Moyes, Chief of Housing Inspections

Inspector Marting Wing

ŵ